
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR THOSE DRIVING: 
 
From the North:  Take Interstate 5 south to Interstate 805 south to Interstate 
8 east.  Go approximately 5 miles to the College Avenue exit and turn right 
(south) on College Avenue.  Go to the third stop light (Montezuma Road).  Turn 
left on Montezuma Road and go one block to East Campus Drive, turn left.  Zura 
and Tenochca Halls and Cuicacalli Suites will be immediately on the left.  
Parking is available in Parking Structure III, immediately on your right (a 
parking permit is required and will be issued to you at check-in). 
 
From the East:  Take Interstate 8 west to the College Avenue exit and turn 
left (south) on College.  Go to the fourth stop light (Montezuma Road).  Turn 
left on Montezuma Road and go one block to East Campus Drive, turn left.  Zura 
and Tenochca Halls and Cuicacalli Suites will be immediately on the left.  
Parking is available in Parking Structure III, immediately on your right (a 
parking permit is required and will be issued to you at check-in). 
 
From Lindbergh Field (San Diego Airport): Follow airport exit signs to 
Interstate 5 north.  Take I-5 to Interstate 8 east, to the College Avenue 
exit, and turn right (south) on College Avenue.  Go to the third stop light 
(Montezuma Road).  Turn left on Montezuma Road and go one block to East Campus 
Drive, turn left.  Zura and Tenochca Halls and Cuicacalli Suites will be 
immediately on the left.  Parking is available in Parking Structure III, 
immediately on your right (a parking permit is required and will be issued to 
you at check-in). 
 
 
AIRPORT SHUTTLE SERVICES: 
 
Cloud 9 Shuttle (800-974-8885 toll-free)    No reservations necessary.  From 
either the east or west airport terminal, proceed to the shuttle pick-up 
island, and look for the Cloud-9 Shuttle.  Rate is $9.00 per person. 
 
Airport Shuttle (888-254-0333 toll-free)    No reservations necessary, unless 
you need a ride late at night.  To catch a ride to SDSU from either the east 
or west terminal, collect your baggage, then follow ground transportation 
signs to the shuttle pick-up area (if you don't see a green Airport Shuttle 
van, ask the traffic enforcement officer to dispatch one for you).  Rate is 
$12.00 one-way, plus $4.00 each additional passenger. 
 
5-Star Shuttle (800-543-9222 toll-free)    No reservations necessary, unless 
you need a ride late at night.  To catch a ride to SDSU from either the east 
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or west terminal, collect your baggage, then follow ground transportation 
signs to the shuttle pick-up area (if you don't see a 5-Star Shuttle van, ask 
the traffic enforcement officer to dispatch one for you).  Rate is $14.00 one-
way, plus $5.00 each additional passenger. 
 
(The above prices were in effect as of May 2000.  Please contact the shuttle 
companies to confirm current prices.) 
 
 
BUS SERVICE FROM AIRPORT:  Take the #2 bus downtown to the corner of 3rd and 
Broadway (by Coast Savings), cross the street to the bus stop in front of 
Thrifty Drugs, and take the #11 bus to SDSU. 

To access the SDSU On-Line Campus Map:  
http://www.sdsu.edu/map/ 


